
Announcements for Friday, September 9, 2022 
 

❖ Chess Club will have their first meeting this Tuesday 9/13 in the Media Center at 

8:45am.  All are welcome. 

 

❖ Those wishing to join the High Q Team, there will be a meeting Tuesday, Sept. 13 

in Room 770 at 8:45 and Thursday, Sept. 15 in Room 625 at 8:45am. 

 

❖ Seniors- if you paid to paint your parking spot, the event will take place on Sunday 

at 8am. Please be on time and come ready to paint! 

 

❖ Interested in STEM Fair?  There will be a STEM Fair information meeting on 

Tuesday at 8:55 am in Ms. Watson’s Room.  See STEM Fair 2022-2023 Schoology 

Group for additional information. 

 

❖ A representative from College of Charleston will be in the courtyard during lunch. 

Students of ALL grade levels are encouraged to visit the college and career tent 

during lunch to explore post-secondary options. 

 

❖ Fall into savings this school year with VyStar. Visit our campus branch in Room 

422 during your lunch to open a VyStar savings account.  During the month of 

September, all new credit union members will get a free PDQ meal as a special 

thank you gift!!!  Offer available only at the BT Campus Credit Union.   

 

❖ All young ladies interested in the Weightlifting Team – there will be a meeting on 

Wednesday at 8:55am in Rm. N126.  See coach Reagan if you have questions. 

 

❖ Juniors – Herff Jones will be on campus TODAY during lunches to take ring orders. 

 

❖ There will be an informational meeting for all girls interested in trying out for the 

soccer team on Wednesday at 8:45 am in Room 440. Please see Coach Rodriguez 

if you cannot attend. 

 

❖ College representatives from University of Florida and Auburn University are 

coming to Bartram Trail to meet with interested students TODAY. Students MUST 

sign up for the event to attend.  

 


